
Message From The President, Dianne Uzdawinis: 

 

I want to take this opportunity to thank all those who helped with our Fun Match on Sunday, April 18th. So 

much time and effort goes into the planning and execution of this event.  It is so very crucial to recognize those 

who gave of themselves in order to bring this to fruition and make it successful. 

 

Gin Chappelle—No one would believe all she did—planning, shopping, loading/unloading rings, set up of site, 

breakdown of site, concessions, transporting rings, etc… 

Phillip Uzdawinis—Loading/unloading rings, set up of site, Stewarding, breakdown of site, transporting rings. 

Lynn Finley—Judging, securing Judges & Stewards, loading/unloading rings, set up, breakdown of site,  

transporting rings. 

Barbara & Don Mitchell—Loading/unloading rings, set up of site, breakdown of site. 

Cindy Schrieber—Concessions and donation of gas grill to the Club...Thanks! 

Patricia Williams—Judging, breakdown of site. 

Susan Shipley—Help at Match, set up & breakdown of site. 

Kate & Don Bloom—They could not be at the match, however, they helped on Saturday loading up the rings. 

  

We were VERY short staffed at this Match and a sincere thanks goes out to all who were there.  We pulled this 

together and made it successful.  Many compliments were received from exhibitors… Again –Big Thanks! 

Dianne 

I’m smiling because we all had FUN!!! 


